
CAERPHILLY COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

REPORT TO: CAERPHILLY STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON 
RELIGION, VALUES AND ETHICS 

 
DATE:   13TH MARCH 2023 
 

SUBJECT:   CORRESPONDENCE UPDATE 
 

 
A  PURPOSE OF REPORT 

 

To provide an update on the correspondence received by Caerphilly SAC and/or 
circulated on behalf of Caerphilly SAC since the last meeting. 

 
 
B  BACKGROUND 

 
Since December 2022, the following items have been circulated in relation to 

Caerphilly SAC :- 
 

1. All SACRE Members - Letter of thanks from WASACRE to all 
SACREs and SACs in Wales; 

2. Faith Representatives in SACRE – Regional RE Hubs; 
3. All SACRE Members as statutory consultees – 21st Century schools 

– Notification of determination to delay issued in connection with 
the amalgamation of Llancaeach Junior School and Llanfabon 
Infants School to create a new Primary School provision;  

4. All SACRE Members as statutory consultees – 21st Century 
Schools – Notification of determination to delay issued in 

connection with a new replacement Plasyfelin Primary School on 
the existing site; 

5. All SACRE Members as statutory consultees – 21st Century 

Schools – Notification of determination to delay issued in 
connection with the establishment of a Centre for Vulnerable Pupils 

(Pupil Referral Unit) on the former Pontllanfraith Comprehensive 
site; 

6. All SACRE Members – Letter from WASACRE regarding 

nominations for new members of the WASACRE Executive 
Committee; 

7. All SACRE Members – Notification of the date of WASACRE Spring 
Meeting on 21st March 2023      

 
  
 

C  RECOMMENDATION 

 

For Caerphilly SAC to note the details of the correspondence update. 

 

 


